Subject. Re: Shed Approval Letter
From: kenjraleigh@gmail.com
To: slhardy96@gmail.com

Cc:  pbsquires@yahoo.com; jhardy@amnutrition.com
Date: _Friday, May 04, 2018 08:25:50 PMMDT

Thank you Jerry and Sheri for cc me on the letter@)
Ken Raleigh

. On May 4, 2018, at 5:41 PM, Sheri Hardy <slhardy96@gamail.com> wrote:

Hi! Jerry asked me to send you the attached letter for approval on your shed plans. Please let us know
if you have any questions or if we may be of any further assistance. Thank you, and have a great day!

Sheri Hardy

Causey Estates Board
Lot 42

801-791-7835

<ARB Approval Letter Lot 69 signed.pdf>



May 4, 2018

RE: Causey Lot 69 Shed

To whom it may concern:

Please accept this as written notice that the Architectural Review Board for Causey Lot Owners
Association has reviewed and approved the proposed shed plans for Phil Squires, Causey lot 69, that

were submitted for ARB approval via email on April 30, 2018.

Note: Snow load from Weber County is 124 pounds ground snow load, which is approximately 80
pounds per square foot roof load.

If you have any gquestions, please call me at 801-791-7835, or email me at slhardv%@gmail.com.

Thank you,
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Sheri Hardy, Secretary
Causey Lot Owners Association Board

cc: Jerry Hardy, Architectural Review Board
Ken Raleigh, Board Member



